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The Official Cape Conroe Newsletter from Sidne Eagan, Editor and Approved by the POA 
Board 

www.Capeconroepoa.com 

FEBRUARY 2021 

 

 

 

 

 February 1st, National Freedom 

Day

 February 2nd, Groundhog Day

 February 10th, Cape Conroe POA 

Meeting 7pm

 February 12th, Chinese New Year

 February 14th, Valentine’s Day

 February 15th, National Flag Day

 February 16th, Mardi Gras

 February 17th, Ash Wednesday

 

http://www.capeconroepoa.com/
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Cape Conroe POA Meeting 

February 10th, 2021 

7:00 pm 

 

 
We would love to hear from you.  If you have a question, complaint or 
concern, we would like to hear from you.  The easy and fast way to 
know what is going on in your neighborhood is to come to the 
meeting. 
 
We are aware you put your complaints on Nextdoor.  But the real way 
to contact us is to come to the meeting.  We will give time at the very 
first of the meeting…so you do not have to stay for the whole meeting.  
You are welcome to stay for the whole meeting, but we may go into a 
private session due to protection of a homeowners’ privacy. 
 

 

Groundhog Day 

February 2
nd
 

 

“Phil, along with the Inner Circle, will be making his live annual 
Prognostication from Gobbler's Knob this coming Groundhog 
Day February 2nd, 2021, but it has been determined that there will 
not be any in-person attendance or guests on the grounds as the 
potential COVID risks to overcome are too great,” 

 
What is the Chinese New Year animal for 2021? 

Year of the Ox 
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Chinese New Year 
February 12th  

 

2021 is a year of the Ox, 
 

Starting from February12th, 2021 (Chinese lunar New Year Day) 
and lasting until January 30th, 2022. It will be a Metal Ox year. The 
recent zodiac years of Ox sign are: 1961, 1973, 1985, 1997, 
2009, 2021, 2033…An Ox year occurs every 12 years 

 

 
 

Valentine’s  Day 
February 14th  

 

Why is Valentine's Day celebrated? 
 

It originated as a Western Christian feast day honoring one or 
two early Christian martyrs named Saint Valentine and is 
recognized as a significant cultural, religious, and commercial 
celebration of romance and love in many regions of the world 

 
 

President’s Day 
February 15th  

 
Is President's Day a national holiday? 

 
Officially, the holiday has another name. ... To set the record 
straight, the third Monday in February is a federal holiday, 



Cape Conroe Newsletter  Page 4 
 

meaning that federal employees get the day off 
and federal offices are closed. Officially, the holiday is called 
Washington's Birthday, to honor the first American president, 
George Washington. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Millions of Americans honored the legacy of America’s presidents 
on Monday—even though a national Presidents Day holiday is 
pure fiction. Officially, the holiday has another name. 

The annual event is also pegged to a gigantic motor vehicle sales 
push in neighborhoods across the country, which is definitely not 
fictional. 

To set the record straight, the third Monday in February is a 
federal holiday, meaning that federal employees get the day off 
and federal offices are closed. 

Officially, the holiday is called Washington’s Birthday, to honor 
the first American president, George Washington. The date for 
the annual federal holiday was established by Congress with 
the Monday Holidays Act, which went into effect in 1971. 

 
 

http://www.archives.gov/publications/prologue/2004/winter/images/uniform-monday-holiday-law.jpg
https://constitutioncenter.org/images/uploads/blog/washington1795.jpg
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Mardi Gras 
February 16th  

 

GROUP ANNOUNCES CANCELLATIONS OF MAJOR 
2021 GALVESTON MARDI GRAS EVENTS 

A parade at the Mardi Gras! 
Galveston on the Strand. 

(Courtesy of Mardi Gras! Galveston) 
HOUSTON – The group behind the Grand Night Parade, 
Coronation and Ball for Mardi Gras in Galveston announced 
Tuesday the cancellation of its 2021 celebrations. 

The news release noted that other significant Mardi Gras! 
Galveston events have also been canceled including the San 
Luis Salute, hosted annually by the Fertitta Family since 1996. 
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The Knights of Momus said it was a unanimous decision 
among its executive committee to cancel the events due to the 
public’s safety amid the coronavirus pandemic. 

“We had hoped we might find some safe way to hold the 
events, but the current surge in cases entering the holiday 
season rendered this hope untenable and the risks 
unmanageable,” Kenneth Shelton, Jr., chairman of the 
Executive Committee of the Knights of Momus, said. “Further, 
while the existence of the vaccine holds promise for the 
future, it will likely make the public feel less at risk and thus 
more prone to risky behavior.” 

 

 

 

Ash Wednesday 

February 17th 

 

What is the symbolic meaning of Ash Wednesday? 
 

Ash Wednesday is important because it marks the start of 
the Lenten period leading up to Easter, when Christians 
believe Jesus was resurrected. The ashes symbolize both 
death and repentance. During this period, Christians show 
repentance and mourning for their sins, because they believe 
Christ died for them. 
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From Your Cape Conroe POA Board 
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The Book Nook 
 

Is available for your use. 

It is between the doors of the Club House. 

Please feel free to borrow, return, 

or add to the books. 

 
Check Out Cape Conroe’s 

Website 
www.Capeconroepoa.com 

The Newsletter is on this site. 
Give IMC your e-mail address, if 

you want it e-mailed. 

CLUB HOUSE IS OPEN 
 

Contact Tammy at IMC for more information and reservations. 
IMC 936-756-0032 or e-mail 

tammyperry@imcmanagement.net 

http://www.capeconroepoa.com/
mailto:tammyperry@imcmanagement.net
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.imgbin.com%2F1%2F7%2F8%2Fimgbin-computer-software-application-software-website-development-software-development-computer-wxY2eurnt45G4vfDrx4T71Uyp.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fimgbin.com%2Fpng%2F75yXB7vb%2Fcomputer-software-application-software-website-development-software-development-png&docid=wLP7UnG5fzo0YM&tbnid=40SERJH-Y7SUSM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjNj8Gp6ZfoAhUMRa0KHagJArsQMwh-KBAwEA..i&w=728&h=577&bih=967&biw=1920&q=website%20clipart&ved=0ahUKEwjNj8Gp6ZfoAhUMRa0KHagJArsQMwh-KBAwEA&iact=mrc&uact=8
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These are troubling times. 
We wish your peace and happiness. 

 
The Cape Conroe POA Board 
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SECURITY 
To report any and all problems 

Call:     911   or      936-760-5871 
Montgomery Sherriff’s Department. 

 
 

STREET LIGHTS 
Please report any outages of street lights to Entergy. 
The Board has reported the outages, that we know about. 

You must report them! 

You are paying for the lights with your POA fees. 
Entergy: 800-968-8243 

 
 
 

BOAT DOCK 
 

The light on the East side of the dock is a motion sensor light 

and will stay on for a limited amount of time. 

Thank you, Frank Skyvara 

 

 

CLUB HOUSE 
 

The Club House is Open. 

Questions or Reservation call Tammy at IMC. 
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Cape Conroe POA Board 
 

       Officers and Board Members 2020-2021 
 

  President          Paul Rex 
  Vice President        Simon Bandza 936-672-0707 
  Secretary        Rose Ann Zolka 936-582-6107 
  Treasurer        Frank Skyvara  
   Directors                  James Callenius 713-419-5089 

        Jim Allen    
        Sidne Eagan, please text me.  210-912-0131 
        Robert Rosenfield 
        Kerri Bushman Chair kerribushman@yahoo.com 
Alternates        Jim Mauch 936-689-9898 
        Terry Callenius        713-419-5089 

 
Committee Chairs 

Architectural Control  James Callenius  713-419-5089 
            Jim Mauch 936-582-6107 
          Chad, Chair 
          Simon Bandza 936-672-0707   
Clubhouse/Pool/Park   Kerri Bushman, Chair kerribushman@yahoo.com 
         Terry Callenius 713-419-5089 
         Simon Bandza 936-672-0707   
Deed Restrictions        Robert Rosenfield  
         Simon Bandza 936-672-0707 
Maintenance         Robert Rosenfield, Chair  
          Jim Allen 
Newsletter         Sidne Eagan, please text me.  210-912-0131      
Public Relations         Simon Bandza    936-672-0707 
Security          Paul Rex, Chair 
           Kerri Bushman       kerribushman@yahoo.com  
Special Projects          Robert Rosenfield 
          Jim Allen 
Utilities & Roads         Simon Bandza                              936-672-0707 
          Frank Skyvara  
IMC Account Mgr.         Tammy Perry                               936-756-0032 
        tammyperry@imcmanagement.net 

mailto:jcallenius@sam-cs.biz
mailto:kerribushman@yahoo.com
mailto:jcallenius@sam-cs.biz
mailto:jcallenius@sam-cs.biz
mailto:kerribushman@yahoo.com
mailto:kerribushman@yahoo.com
mailto:tammyperry@imcmanagement.net

